
Saratoga District Spring Concert Series 2012 
Monday Evening, May 21 

7:00 PM in the SHS McAfee Theatre 
 

Dear Saratoga Music Parents and Students, 
 
Just as soon as we had gotten started, we are now at the end of another 
school year! It has been a great one, and it is the time for our students to 
show you what they have achieved in the past year. 
 
Our annual Spring Concert for Strings is Monday Evening, May 21st in the 
Saratoga High School McAfee Theatre. This concert includes all string 
groups (Grades 4-8). Each and every student is incredibly important to his or 
her group and teachers.  This is also a great community event for parents 
and students to see how our students progress as they continue in music 
through the years in our district! 
 
All performers should arrive at SHS by 6:15 PM (or earlier as designated by 
your teacher) dressed in proper performance attire (see back of this 
announcement to help you get started). Your teachers will tell you what 
other uniform items you will need for your group. Please be sure your 
instrument and equipment is in good working condition for this final 
performance! 
 
We hope all parents will come and invite family and friends to come and see 
how terrific all of our performers are! 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact Mrs. 
Krijnen, Mr. Krijnen, or Mr. Jow 
 
Thank you!  We hope to see you there! 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

String Uniform: 
White Dress Shirt or Blouse 
Black Dress Slacks or Long Black Skirt 
Black Belt 
Black Dress Socks 
Black Dress Shoes 

 
Vivace/Chamber Strings Uniform: 

Ladies: 
Orchestra Dresses 
(with white undergarments, including slips) 
Black Dress Shoes & Nylons 
 
Gentlemen: 
White Dress Shirt 
Black Long Tie 
Black Slacks 
Black Belt 
Black Dress Socks 
Black Dress Shoes 


